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June 8, 2013 

 

 

Ms. Tina Thomas, 

 

I am writing this letter as a way of saying “thank you” both the outstanding job you did speaking at the 

Toastmasters District 68 Spring 2013 Conference, held May 17-19, 2013 in Lafayette, Louisiana.  I knew 

that selecting you as a conference speaker would be a wise choice, but little did I know how great of a 

speaker you were!  Your presentation impressed the audience and really got them all thinking more about 

how the different personalities we deal with impact how we lead others.  I heard many compliments about 

your use of the pictures of people you knew in Toastmasters as examples of the different personalities, 

and people laughed histerically seeing themselves as your chosen example of that personality.  Many of 

the attendees told me afterwards how much they enjoyed your session, which I think you already knew 

based on the standing ovation you were given at the end.  In summary, thanks again for the great job, and 

you are welcome to speak again at any District 68 conference in the future! 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Bryan Jolley, ACB, ALB    

Spring 2013 Conference Chair    

 

 

Bryan Jolley, ACB, ALB 
Lt. Governor Education & Training 

Spring 2013 Conference Chair 
jolleybryan@gmail.com 


